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The acknowledgement in the article
‘“Tissue-engineered ligament: implant con-
structs for tooth replacement’”, which
was published in Volume 37 Issue 8 of
the Journal of Clinical Periodontology was
in part incorrect. It should read as follows:

We thank Dr. D. van Steenberghe
(Leuven, Belgium) for performing the
analysis shown in Table 1 in parallel to
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P.G., and R. Delaporte, M. Baali,
J. Meiller and S. Liabeuf (Natural
Implant) for expert technical assistance.
Dr. W. Beertsen (Amsterdam, The
Netherlands) gave valuable comments
on an earlier version of the manuscript,
and Dr. P. Odgren (Worcester, Massa-
chussetts) revised the final text.

The authors apologize for these errors.
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